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Newsletter : 
24th September 
2021 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 
Value:  Courtesy 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our children have been focussing on using their manners this week and I was so pleased to hear the children in breakfast club use their 
manners without asking. A person with good manners shows respects towards feelings and sentiments of others living in the                 
surroundings. He/she never differentiates people and shows equal regard to everyone.  
 
How are you getting on with Beat the Street? I have been less productive this week as my cold has prevented me from doing much       
running around Seven Fields’ park where I know there are a lot of beat boxes available. Well done as we have over 17,000 points to date 
but as there has been a large number of players sign up (over 200) our average points is at 84 points so let’s try to up that and get over 90 
by next week. Hunt out those cards/fobs and get walking/jogging/skipping/cycling or even stumbling!! 
 
Today’s assembly involved Miss Jessop launching the mini marathon for next week. This is a fantastic opportunity for pupils to take part in 
their own marathon style event. They will get a bib number and complete the distance over three days with Friday being the fancy dress 
fun day. 
 
This week we were visited by Mr Welsh and Mrs Harding from Goddard Park. Once again they were so impressed with the behaviour and 
positive attitudes to learning of our pupils. We also had a visit from the SEMH team who first came to the school two years ago. They 
were amazed that the children could remember the Magnificent 7 values and I was very proud of everyone they asked. Honestly your 
children are a real credit to you. 
 
It was great that so many of our Year 5 and 6 parents went to Kingsdown’s parents evening last night. They are the only partner            
secondary in the River Learning Trust and they have so much to offer our pupils. If you missed the opportunity to see the school in action 
and your child is coming up to secondary school age either Y5 or Y6 then do get in touch and they will be happy to take you on a visit and I 
will allow time off in the day. 
 
Following on from the work that our parents have completed last year, the school was able to lobby the local councillors to be put        
forward for the School safe environment Zones programme this year. SSEZ puts in place a package of measures that aim to encourage 
change and improve safety outside and in the vicinity of schools. FAQ’s available from this link. For Seven Fields this means the possible 
introduction of School Street which will prevent obstructions on Leigh Road during drop off and pick up times. The details of the current 
proposals can be found from this link under the informal consultation sections of SBC’s website. Here, you can support, object or         
comment on the proposals. The consultation finishes on 8th October. 

 
Finally, thanks to those parents who came to the PTA meeting this morning. Please do try to attend the AGM which is scheduled for       
October the 8th at 9am. 
 
 
Enjoy the weekend everyone 

 
D Booth  

https://www.swindon.gov.uk/ssez
https://www.swindon.gov.uk/info/20135/traffic_management/657/find_out_about_traffic_regulation_orders_tros/2
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Dojos gained this week 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Miss Mitchell 859 Alexander 54 

Miss Goss 1090 Isaac 75 

Miss Bickle 1092 Muhannad 62 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Neville 2380 Angel-Mai 133 

Miss Smith &  
Miss Roberts 1188 Cliodhna 61 

Miss Jessop 1107 Adam 55 

Miss Peapell 743 Thomas 42 

Miss Martin 2138 Olivia 101 

Miss Grimwood 489 Aaliyah 46 

Mr Donnelly 784 Vita 67 

Follow us on twitter @sevenfieldsprim 

Certificates 

Congratulations to   
anyone who has been 

nominated by your 
teacher this week 

 

Well done to you all on 
your  

achievements ! 

Butterflies AM 
and PM 

Sofia—for showing kindness and good 
manners. 

Ashley—for being an all round       
superstar. 

Myla—for showing kindness and 
good manners. 

Max—for being an all round       
superstar. 

Bumblebees Lewis—for trying his best in all of his 
activities. 

George—for sitting on the carpet 
and engaging with all activities. 

Robins Korey—for working hard this week 
and looking after his friends. 

Miya—for doing some fantastic 
writing this week. 

Sparrows Oscar—for his amazing maths . Freddie—for his amazing maths. 

Wrens Maria—for always using wonderful 
manners. 

Oliver—for always using wonderful 
manners. 

Puffins Charlie—for great team work during 
science. 

Kayden—for his fantastic            
contributions in science. 

Kingfishers Thomas—for writing a great narrative 
story in beautiful handwriting. 

Taylor-Jay—for trying extremely 
hard to improve his handwriting. 

Hummingbirds Thomas—for always trying his best. Lacey-for being a great listener. 

Falcons Liam—for being super helpful and 
polite. 

Leo—for supporting the class with 
sentence and clause types. 

Eagles Maria—for producing some lovely 
pieces of work. 

Samual – for trying hard to improve. 

Kestrels Lily-Mae— for continually trying her 
best even when she is finding things 
difficult. 

Aaliyah— for settling down quickly 
to do her  work. 

Special          
mentions 

  

Attendance 20th September-  

24th September 

Bumblebee Class 91.85 

Robin Class 93.33 

Sparrow Class 95.91 

Wren Class 98.51 

Puffin Class 94.16 

Kingfisher Class 97.08 

Hummingbird Class 93.89 

Falcon Class 95.62 

Kestrel Class 95.56 

Eagle Class 95.41 

This weeks winners of the Dojo cup are: 

Wrens 

This weeks certificate nominations are as follows: 

And the attendance cup goes to the 

Wrens   
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House points totals this 

week: 

 

Snowdon     71 

 

Slieve Donard     45 

 

Ben Nevis    42 

 

Scafell Pike     56 

 

This weeks behaviour cup winners is: 

Corey  for good listening and trying really hard with his 

learning. 

They are back! Hot chocolate Fridays have returned and we would like to say a huge well done to the following      

children for achieving the highest dojos in their class:                                                                                                            

Alex, Vita, Muhannad, Cliodhna, Angel-Mai, Adam , Isaac, Thomas, Olivia and Aaliyah. 



 4 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Bumblebees met our class pets Jasmine ad Daisy 

the guinea pigs. They enjoyed feeding them     

dandelions. 

Butterflies class have been busy this week playing and exploring. They have 

also been singing lots of new songs and listening to wonderful stories during 

their Storytime, but most  impressively they have had independent snack 

time. 

https://haydonwick.gov.uk/youth-forum/
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Kingfishers  became super scientists during their science lesson 

this week and built electrical circuits with the end results 

lighting up small lightbulbs. 

The children in Puffins class got stuck in during 

their Science lesson this week and used materials 

to recreate sedimentary rock. 

They created different shades of colours using different brush 
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Today in Science Sparrows took part in a 

‘Materials walk’ around the school. 

After, Sparrows looked at these     

photos and identified the materials in 

each one and discussed the          

difference between the materials on 

each object. 

Robins have worked especially hard on 

creating lovely stories with a beginning, 

middle and end in their story plan along 

with wonderful illustrations too. 
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I am very excited to announce that next week our school will be taking part in a Mini Marathon, inspired by the iconic 
London Marathon!  
 
The challenge is to get every child in our school, walking or running 2.6 miles over 3 days. There will be a route that the 
children will follow around the school field and playgrounds to complete the 2.6 mile distance. The children will take 
part in the mini marathon on Tuesday 28th September, Wednesday 29th September and Friday 1st October (in school 
time). 
 
Your child must come to school in their PE kits on Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th September. Please make sure 
they have good trainers as we will be running or walking on grass which may be wet! 
 
As Friday 1st October is the finale of our Mini Marathon, children can come to school in any fancy dress that they 
like to do the final leg of the marathon. We would love to see children be as wacky as they like, but please bear in mind 
that they will be walking or running in these clothes (so choose wisely). 
 
At the end of the mini marathon every child will receive a certificate, badge and a yummy treat at the end! We also 
hope that this event will encourage our pupils to have lots of fun being active, no matter what their ability or speed. 
We will also make sure we take lots of memorable photos of the children in action for you to see on our website and 
newsletter. 
 
If you would like to read more about the mini marathon event, please see this website: https://
www.virginmoneylondonmarathon.com/the-event/mini-london-marathon-in-schools  

WACKY FANCY DRESS DAY ! 

In line with our mini marathon children can come in fancy dress on 

Friday 1st October. The wackier the better! 

https://www.virginmoneylondonmarathon.com/the-event/mini-london-marathon-in-schools
https://www.virginmoneylondonmarathon.com/the-event/mini-london-marathon-in-schools
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